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Summer Newsletter 2006 

 
Hi everyone I hope you enjoy this edition of the Juice Newton Fan Club’s Summer 
Newsletter.  I know that everyone is enjoying their vacations and summer playtime.   
 
 
American Girl Vol. 2 
 
Juice’s current CD ‘American Girl Volume 2’ is now available online!  This was only 
available at Juice’s concerts and many fans had written in wanting to purchase this CD!  
The website is www.cdbaby.com.  There is a blog at this site and a way to email Juice.  
This CD is a must for any fan to complete their collection! 

 
TRACKS 
 

1. Angel of The Morning 
2. Ask Lucinda 
3. Listen To The Radio 
4. Break It To Me Gently 
5. They Never Made It To Memphis 
6. Keeping’ Me Alive 
7. I’ve Been Mistreated 
8. Crazy Little Thing Called Love 
9. Night Time With Out You 
10. You Can’t Say You Don’t Love Me 

Anymore 
11. The Trouble With Angels 
12. Red Blooded American Girl 
13. The Sweetest Thing 
14. Love’s Been A Little Bit Hard On 

Me 
15. Ride’em Cowboy 
16. Keepers of The Peace 
17. Queen of Hearts 
18. It’s Late 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

‘Keepers of The Peace’ was written by 
Otha and Brenda Young, a wonderful 
patriotic song!! 
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MYSPACE/JUICENEWTON 

 

The website MYSPACE.COM has become extremely popular 

with people all over the world. 

 

Juice now has a space here and it is gaining quite a lot of 

recognition.  You can listen to some of Juice’s songs from Juice’s 

current CD ‘American Girl’ Volume 2 or become one of Juice’s 

friends and leave her a message. 

 

This webpage is maintained by Otha Young.  Otha also maintains 

juicenewton.com as well.  Great job on both sites Otha!  We all 

appreciate what you do for Juice! 

 

Another interesting point about Juice’s space at 

MYSPACE.COM, is that this would be a great way to meet or 

chat with other fans of Juice and find out what one another love 

about Juice’s music.  Log onto 

http://www.myspace.com/juicenewton.   

 

 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!! 

 

Bob Benson 

Sid Nelson 

Sharron Linzy 

Robert Palermo 

Paula Collis 

Lyle Downey 

Larry Sork 

Katie Wightman 

Jackie Busby 

Jack Canfield 

Edward Absher 

Walter Egersheim 

Darlene Marren 

Crystal Whitehead 

Carolyn Lawrence 

Troy Parker and Sonya Amos 

Bettina Basedow 

Mac McGill 

Donald Santiago 
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Juice Teams Up With DMRF 

 

On October 5, 2005 Juice will be performing a benefit concert for the 

Dystonia Medical Research Foundation.  The concert will take place 

in beautiful San Diego California!  The venue is a beautiful theatre 

called the Ray and Joan Kroc Performing Arts theatre.  This 

wonderful site is located at 6611 University Avenue. The names of 

Ray and Joan Kroc may sound familiar to you.  If they do, it is 

because they were the owners of the McDonald’s Corporation and of 

the San Diego Padres baseball team.  All proceeds go to research for 

dysontia and to help raise awareness. 

 

The date again is October 5, 2006 at 7:00 PM and the event is 

entitled, ‘An Evening with Juice Newton with Special Guest Carol 

Curtis.’  The address is 6611 University Avenue San Diego, CA 

92123. Carol Curtis is a local San Diego performer and celebrity and 

a very good friend of JNFC President Paul Fowler.  Paul has 

organized this event and had asked Carol and Juice if they would 

perform.  Carol is a California native and has a heart of gold.  Her 

music extends from Broadway to country. 

 

 

Tickets are $20.00 & $30.00 & $45.00.  If you would like tickets, you may purchase them at 

www.showboxoffice.com.  At this website, you can either print your tickets with your home computer or pick 

them up at the will call window. 

 

What is dystonia?  It is a neurological disorder that causes painful muscle spasms and body postures.  There is 

not a cure for this currently, only treatment by way of botox injections into the muscle groups that are affected. 

Should you wish to see this wonderful facility for yourself, please visit their website at 

www.kroccenter.org/facilities.performing_arts.html.   

 

Here is a quote from Juice about this benefit concert… 

 

“This is a special concert in support of the Dystonia Foundation and the victims of this crippling disorder. I 

want to personally invite you and yours to an evening of warmth and fun and music at the Joan Kroc Center in 

my beautiful adopted home town of San Diego.” 

 

Message from Paul 

“I wanted to thank everyone for their kind words after the spring newsletter was sent out.  I had mentioned my 

form of dystonia and the support that came from members was very moving.  There are days I cannot talk at all 

and in great pain but knowing there are so many kind people out there make dealing with this a little bit easier.  

Thank you all!” 

http://www.dystonia-foundation.org/
http://www.dystonia-foundation.org/
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DONATION 

 

If you cannot make it to the concert for dystonia and yet still want to make a donation you can.  Please make 

check or money order out to Dystonia Support Group of San Diego County and remember this is tax deductible.  

The tax exempt number can be obtained when you mail your donation in.  Please be sure to note on the item 

that the donation is for the Juice Newton concert.  Mail your kind donations to Martha Murphy 5134 Leo St. 

San Diego, CA 92115-1535. 

 

 

WRAP IT UP 

 

That is all this time around JNFC Members.  The Fall and Winter newsletter will be combined and go into 

circulation in December.  This is due to the time and commitments to make the DMRF concert a success.  

However, feel free to write anytime and ask anything. 

 

Until next time… 

 

Paul, Juice and Otha 

 

 


